
From: Christian Ellis

To: Adam Williams

Subject: FW: Annual Security and Fire Safety Report

Date: Thursday, September 26, 2019 2:33:07 PM

Sent! Will Bcc next time.

 

 

Christian Ellis
Executive Assistant to the EVP for Student Life, Department of Student Life
Regent University
1000 Regent University Drive| SC 201
Virginia Beach, VA 23464
757.352.4103
chriell@regent.edu

 

From: Regent University Students [mailto:ALLSTUDENTS@LISTS.REGENT.EDU] On Behalf Of Student

Services

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 2:32 PM

To: ALLSTUDENTS@LISTS.REGENT.EDU

Subject: Annual Security and Fire Safety Report

 

Annual Security and Fire Safety Report

 

Providing a safe and secure campus is a top priority at Regent University.  In compliance with the

Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Crime Statistics Act and safety-related

requirements of the Higher Education Opportunity Act, Regent University is required each year to

publish an Annual Security Report and an Annual Fire Safety Report.  The University has elected to

publish these two separate reports together, in a single document titled “Annual Security and Fire

Safety Report.”  The University’s current Annual Security and Fire Safety Report is available at the

following web address: https://www.regent.edu/about-regent/regent-university-police-

department/.  The University also will provide a paper copy of our most recent report upon request.

 

The Annual Security Report discloses information concerning campus safety and security policies and

procedures, as well as statistics regarding certain types of crimes reported to Regent University

Police and local law enforcement during the prior calendar year.  Among other things, the report

includes policies and procedures relating to campus law enforcement, reporting of crimes and

emergencies, security awareness, substance abuse, Title IX, and support resources for victims of

crimes.

 

The Annual Fire Safety Report discloses fire safety policies and fire statistics for on-campus student

housing facilities.  Additionally, the report discusses fire safety systems, fire drills, rules relating to

portable electrical appliances, evacuation procedures, and fire safety training.
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Together, these reports provide students, prospective students, employees, and prospective

employees with key information regarding the security of the campus and surrounding areas, and

ultimately, create a safer, more secure campus environment.

 

To request a paper copy of the current Annual Security and Fire Safety Report, or for assistance with

any of the information discussed therein, individuals may contact Student Life during regular

business hours.  Requests also may be e-mailed to stusrv@regent.edu.

 

Sincerely,

 

Office of Student Life

Regent University
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